
 
 

 
 
 

March 27, 2007 
 
 

BULLETIN #1125 
 
 

RE:  THE LIST OF ELIGIBLE SURPLUS LINE INSURERS (“LESLI”) 
 
    
The California Department of Insurance (“CDI”) has issued an update to the LESLI as per the 
attached Addendum #2007-05.  The updated LESLI in its entirety is available on the SLA 
website http://www.slacal.org/carrier_info/lesli/lesli.pdf. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the LESLI, please contact me, or any member of the 
SLA Financial Department staff at 415.434.4900, or the CDI Licensing Compliance and 
Business Process Bureau at 916.492.3057.   
   
 
 
 
 

 
 Linda Cheng 
Manager, Financial Department 

LC/pk 
Attachment 
 



DATE: March 27, 2007 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM #2007 - 05 
 
 

LIST OF ELIGIBLE SURPLUS LINE INSURERS 
 
 
 
INSURER         DATE APPROVED 
 
 
 

DELETION 
 
Catlin Insurance Company Ltd. (Bermuda)   07/07/2004 
(Eligibility withdrawn effective 03/23/2007) 
 


